Roberta Baines

Subject: FW: Enforcement for Safety on Family Farms

Attachments: CA - Twp of South Frontenac - Safety on Family Farms support of Twp of Warwick
resolution.pdf; CA - Twp of South Frontenac - June 17 - Resolution Regarding
Enforcement for Safety on Family Farms.pdf

From: Lizet Scott <LScott@perthsouth.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 12:31 PM

To: Angela Maddocks <amaddocks@southfrontenac.net>; 'Lori West' <LWest@mcdougall.ca>; 'Alex Wolfe'
Subject: Enforcement for Safety on Family Farms

Good afternoon,

Attached please find correspondence from the Township of South Frontenac as well as a resolution passed by the
Township of Warwick regarding Safety on Family Farms. This correspondence was reviewed by the Township of Perth
South council at their regular meeting of September 3, 2019 and the consensus of council was to fully support the
resolution put forward by the Township of Warwick.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Lizet Scott

Clerk

Township of Perth South
519-271-0619 x224

xi‘Twitter ﬁ Facebook

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any attachments may contain information that is privileged or
confidential and is for the use of the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorized review, retransmission, conversion to hard
copy, disclosure, distribution or other use of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail or by calling 519-271-0619 and delete this
message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.



